
 
              Rudder Meeting Minutes 

April 19, 2016 
 
Members Present: Kim Symon, Kelly Crantford, Joie Linser, Jennifer Garcia, Gina Brenner, Krystan 
Krailler, Nickole Pope- George, Sarah Gilchrist, Alex Linser, Stacie Flick, Heather Gerker, Chris Vockell, 
Krista Clark, Kathy O’Hara, Kelli Jasper, Jana Stark, Craig Rozen, Sarah Giles 
 
Others Present: Tara Brock, Juliette Miller, Sarah Stitzlein, Sarah Lord, Angela Lyman, Paula Houston-
Allen, Melissa Volck, Margo Smith Joseph, Sadie Bonitas 
 
Welcome & Call to Order, Kelly Crantford (new president of SMPO next year) 
Introductions & Roles for next year 
 
One more ILT position is to be voted on for next year – will be voted on by the end of this school year 
 
July 19th will be the next Rudder meeting. Budget will be approved at that time (If the weather is nice the 
meeting will be at Kelly Crantford’s house. If the weather is bad it will be at Gina Brenner’s house).  
August 23rd meeting will be general parent meeting and the budget will be voted upon by all parents.  
 
Gina Brenner, Current SMPO President - there is a request for funds from Mr. Bob, custodian. He 
would like to get a Home Depot gift card. He is also requesting a new carpet steam cleaner. Cheaper 
models have been priced at $130-$160 on Amazon (small upright vacuum sized). Sarah Lord requested 
that we get a quality machine (i.e. Rug Doctor). Motion to approve $100 gift card and a “to-be-
determined” price for a steam cleaner. Motion seconded. Motion approved with 17 yes votes. 
 
Kelly Crantford, Future SMPO President – the American flag out in front of the building is tattered 
and needs to be replaced. If Deborah orders one through the district it will cost $100. Kelly Crantford 
found one on Amazon for less than $50. Krista Clark is proposing to use the left over teacher appreciation 
money to purchase a new flag. Craig Rozen has worked with Flaggs USA and will ask for a possible flag 
donation. Gina Brenner, president, approved of this plan. 
 
April meeting minutes have been accepted unanimously 
 
Sarah Lord, Principal’s Report (see attached) 
ANNOUNCEMENT: Field Day is being moved to Monday because of the likelihood of rain on Friday.  
 
Melissa Volck – The silent auction gathered $8,000 in donations and made $7,000 in profit. 
 
ILT, Craig Rozen – a parent survey is now circulating. Encourage male figures in our school community 
to participate for an accurate representation of our entire community. 
 
LSDMC, Alex Linser – 3 candidates are running for one position on ILT. This will be voted on by the 
end of the school year. Mark your calendars for September 28th 6:30-8 Parent Education Night  
 
Jen Garcia, Business Manager  
Budget planning meeting coming in June. Looking at June 21st or June 22nd at Anderson Public Library 
 
Jana Stark, Fundraising  Winterfest event needs a chair person  
 
Meeting adjourned 


